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When we serve God we serve others. 

This week Year 3 thought about the 

different ways they serve God as well 

as serving him through their family and 

friends, their parish family, their 

community and their world. 

Well done Year 3! 

Some very thoughtful answers.



Yr3 also illustrated key words for their 
Bible reading ready to hold up as they
read, as a reminder of their meaning. 

“As the pebble dropped into water we 
thought about how the ripple is like 
someone choosing to serve God”. 

Everything we do as we serve God has 
an effect on our world.



In year 5 this week we have 

being learning about what 

the Ancient Greeks gave us.



In Y6T this week 

we have been 

predicting the 

genre of short 

stories from the 

title alone.

I wonder if we will 

agree once we 

have read them!



In Year Six Shakespeare 
we are exploring 

iambic pentameter in 
William Shakespeare's 

writing.



There’s a range of ‘funnybones’ and some fantastic pencil 

control, determination &  creative persistence in our 

Reception classes this week!



Congratulations 

to a Star of the 

Week and 

Golden Child! 



Comparing decimal 

numbers in Year 5 

this week.



A wonderful start to 

Wednesday, sharing 

whole school 

assembly together.



Playing and active learning - concentrating and 

keeping on trying when encountering a challenge this 

week in the Nursery.



Loving our paired 
reading this week!



Year 6T are learning 

about the circulatory 

system in science. 

This week we are 

focusing on the function 

of the heart!



Exploring pattern in Y6S.



Year 3 Hildegard 
Maths: 

Playing a game 
and trying to 

make the biggest 
number.



Year 3 Science. They've tested the 

magnetic field of a magnet by 

making a paper clip appear to 

float and tried to find out which 

type of magnet was strongest. They 

also made some funny faces with 

iron filings and a magnet which 

took Mrs Blythe back to her 

childhood!



We are 

overwhelmed by 

the amazing 

generosity of our 

parents and friends. 

This will keep us 

going for a little 

while! 

Thank You all so 

much 



“Every great dream begins with a 

dreamer” 

Harriet Tubman has been inspiring 

Year 2 this week…



In year 5 this week 

we have also 

been learning 

how to round with 

money.



This week in 

Nursery we have 

been learning to 

take turns, 

sometimes with 

support from 

others.



In Y4 this week we shared our 

opinions about Greek Myths 

using the iPads. 

We enjoyed seeing our 

answers appear on the 

interactive whiteboard.



What a great 
way to end the 

week! 
Congratulations 
to our Star of the 

Week and 
Golden Child!



Life is better when we 
find something to look 

forward to. 
Join us for Optimistic 

October and find ways 
to stay hopeful & 

focus on what matters
http://actionforhappiness.org/o

ptimistic-october…
#OptimisticOctober

https://t.co/o3sWfoSb61?amp=1
https://twitter.com/hashtag/OptimisticOctober?src=hashtag_click


We are looking forward to a 

return to a three week rolling 

menu 

@HCLCatering

with two delicious hot options 

each day as well as a packed 

lunch option. 

We start with the week 3 menu on 

Monday


